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July 14, 2020 
 
To All NM Price Agreement Contractors: 
 
As a formal notification through our document library, we want to clarify two key 
announcements related to this RFQ: the change in schedule for submitting quotes and the change 
in approach for liability. For consistency, the notifications that were distributed are below: 
 
Extension of Due Date: 
 
Based on the questions submitted by our state contractors and the complexity of this project, 
HSD will extend the submission due date from July 24, 2020 to 3pm Monday August 3, 2020. 
 
Unlimited Liability Alternatives: 
 
We’ve received several inquiries related to the unlimited liability article in the statewide price 
agreement and in the draft HSD contract in the RFQ. While price agreement contractors have 
already agreed to this term, we will consider alternative language or terms to liability and 
indemnification that would provide suitable protections to the agency. 
  
Please note that, per the schedule, no other dates have changed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   /S/ 
 
Mario Gonzalez 
Project Management Bureau Chief 
HSD/Information Technology Division 
 
 


